
I write to express my complete opposition to the plans.  I believe this will be a disgraceful move and an insult to 
the residents to the residents.
I have lived in Enfield all my life and I am proud of the beautiful green spaces we have. These green spaces are 
a real asset for the community and should not  be taken from the community in order to make money for private 
companies who do not have the borough’s best interests at heart. Our green belt is a real asset to kept in the 
hands of the residents of Enfield. They should be protected and preserved for future generations to enjoy. Our 
Green Belt has value . It is our heritage, promotes a love of nature,  in short a wonderful space for Enfieldians 
young and old.
Councillors come and go, but these green spaces MUST remain.
I have always been a Labour support but I am totally disappointed/ disgusted  by the current Labour councillors 
attitude and policies. They seem very determined to ruin our beautiful borough!
I hope the council will note the  public response to these plans and listen to the residents and withdraw its plans. 
After all, they are elected to serve the public :residents wishes are they not?
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